
 

 

INFANT NEWSLETTER 

MARCH 2025 

 

Dear Parents,  

  

 Hello parents and welcome to March. I hope everyone is happy with the warmer weather rolling in as 

Spring gets closer. I know we sure are. We want to thank the parents for being patient during all the craziness 

that sickness brings. As the weather starts to warm and stays consistently warm, we will like to take more walks 

with infants to give them a change of scenery here and there and to enjoy the outside together. 

 Since we will be taking more walks, please make sure to bring a jacket for your child just in case they 

might need it. As the weather gets warmer and the sun gets hotter, we want to make sure all the babies are safe, 

so we will be applying sunscreen in the coming weeks or months. I have one type of sunscreen that can be used, 

however if you want your child to use a certain brand, please make sure to provide it for them and bring it in. 

Dr.Seuss Week is right around the corner and we will be celebrating it in the infant room with books, 

crafts, and spirit days. Since Dr. Seuss's birthday is March 2nd, Dr. Seuss week will start on Monday March 3rd 

and go until Friday the 7th. Dr. Seuss week is also known as read across America week, and no matter the age, 

reading to children is always beneficial. The importance of this week is to celebrate the joy of reading with little 

ones.  

Monday March 3rd: “Fox with Socks” wear your silly socks.  

Tuesday March 4th: “1 Fish, 2 Fish, Red Fish, Blue Fish” wear bright and mismatched colors.  

Wednesday March 5th:” The Cat in The Hat” wear stripes or your blues and reds. 

Thursday March 6th: “Green Eggs and Ham” wear green. 

Friday March 7th: “The Sleep Book” wear your pjs. 

 This month we are going to focus on reading more books to infants every day. Reading books to your 

infants is extremely important and beneficial for more than one reason. Reading aloud teaches them about 

communication and introduces concepts such as numbers, letters, colors, and shapes in a fun way. It also 

improves memory, listening, and vocabulary skills. So, we are very excited to get started with this and to have 

fun.  

 With the weather warming up please make sure your child has appropriate clothing in their bins, and that 

everything is always stocked. Please remember to check your infant's daily gram, in case they might need 

anything. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please feel free to contact any of the teachers or 

Ms. Teresa. Thank you! 
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